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This bill is a direct violation of my constitutional rights and is an example of the 

continuation of the efforts to stop gun violence but this is not the answer. Only bad 

people will continue to have  guns and law abiding citizens will be criminalized. 

Where is the common sense in continuing to support criminals. Why not support 

common law abiding citizens to protect themselves against those this bill supports? 


